
© Fundación Francisco Ayala

Carta de Raleigh Trevelyan a Francisco Ayala (30/03/1965)

30th March, 1965.

Mr. Francisco Ayala,

54 W. 16th Street,

New York 10011, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Ayala,

As you know, I have been away, otherwise I would have written before now to congratulate you on the lead in The Sunday Times novel

review. I expect you say it. In case you didn’t, I enclose a cutting.

Sales are a bit slow at the moment, but I hope very much that they will pick up.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(Raleigh Trevelyan)

Enclosure

RT/KM.
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